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SERVE 

IN OUR PRAYERS 

 

Name:_________________________________________________________ 

 

Email(s): ________________________________________________________ 

 

I am a: □ 1st time guest   □ 2nd time guest    □ Regular Attendee   □ Member 
 

Address:_____________________________________________________  

City:_______________________ State:_____ Zip:____________ 

 

Best Contact Phone # __________________________________ 

 

How did you hear about Orchard Hill Church? 

_____________________________________________________________ 

                                          
June 4, 2017 

Your 

Age 

Group: 

□ Youth  

□ 20s  

□ 30s  

□ 40s 

□ 50s  

□ 60s  

□ 70+ □ Information Change 

IN NEED OF PRAYER TODAY?  Please come forward following the service  

for prayer with one of our prayer partners. 

 

DO YOU HAVE A PRAYER CONCERN? Call the front office at 784.4060,  

and we will be happy to include your request on the prayer line, which is  

emailed to those who have subscribed to receive prayer concerns. 

O r c h a r d  H i l l  R e f o r m e d  C h u r c h  e x i s t s  t o  s e e  h u n d r e d s  o f  f a m i l i e s  a n d  i n d i v i d u a l s  i n  o u r  s u r r o u n d i n g  n e i g h b o r h o o d s  b e c o m e  c o m m i tt e d  f o l l o w e r s  o f  C h r i s t .  

 Angeline VanderMeulen Bill Knottnerus' sister, passed away on May 27. 

 Amaryllis Burstra will be moving in the next couple weeks to Stonebridge which 

has a memory unit that will meet her needs better. 

 Rebekah Karel flew out Saturday to Guatemala to serve at the malnutrition center 

that OHC partners with for a 5 week internship.  

 Prayer Spotlight for the week of June 4, 2017: Homebound/Caregiver: Pearl    

VanderMolen, OHCPCC Teacher:Kim Straub, Mission: World Renew 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

C o n n e c ti n g  o u r  h e a r t s  t o  G o d  a n d  t o  O t h e r s . . . C o n n e c ti n g  o u r  h e a r t s  t o  G o d  a n d  t o  O t h e r s …   

COMING IN WORSHIP... 

June 19-23 

 

CAMP STAFF: We are still looking for several small group leaders, 
a sensory art teacher, and a word art teacher. Please sign the                  
Connection Card to sign up!  
 
DONATIONS: Take a tag off the white board to donate to Arts 
Camp and drop your donation in the corresponding bin in the West    
entry. PLEASE HAVE ALL DONATIONS IN BY SUNDAY, JUNE 11. 
 

GET CONNECTED 

Dumb decisions. We’ve all made them. More           

frequently than we care to admit. Is there a way to 

avoid them? Or even to keep from repeating 

them? Join us as we explore the Book of                 

Proverbs. Discover the source and benefits of true 

wisdom, and the courage to act on it. Find out how 

NOT to be wisDUMB. 

June 11 - Wisdom with Our Money 

June 18 - Wisdom in Our Sexuality 

CHRISTIAN BOOKS: One of our congregation members actively volunteers 

with Degage Ministries and is seeking to supply its patrons with Christian books 

as a part of their spiritual growth. If you have books you are wiling to donate, 

please bring them to the front office.   

Questions, concerns, or just want to chat, contact Greg Salmon @ 

gregs@orchardhill.org or 784.4060 ext 227. 

MOM’S SMALL GROUP: A new series is beginning on Wednesday, June 14 

at 6:15 PM for our Mom’s small group. They will be diving into Red Hot Faith by 

Cindy Bultema. Childcare will be provided for your youngsters! 

THERE IS A MANDATORY VOLUNTEER MEETING! MARK YOUR 

CALENDAR! 

There are two meetings scheduled for all Arts Camp volunteers on 
Sunday, June 11 at 11:30 AM (following the service) OR Monday, 
June 11 from 6:30 PM-7:30 PM. It’s important that all volunteers        
attend ONE of these meetings. You will get all of the information    

needed for camp at that time.    
High School - Tomorrow evening we will be having 
House Church at the Buck’s! We will be having     
dinner, worshipping, and learning more diving into 
Matthew 22-23! We will meet from 7:00 PM - 9:00 
PM. The address is 733 Country Lane NW Grand 
Rapids MI. See you tomorrow night!  

 

Middle School - This Wednesday, we will be coming together for some                       
fellowship and s’mores! We will be studying God’s Word and hanging out                      
enjoying the start of summer! We will meet downstairs at church from 6:00 - 8:00 
PM.  

HOPE/JOY CIRCLE: The summer luncheon for the Hope/Joy Circle ladies is 

taking place at Russ’ Restaurant on Alpine Avenue on Tuesday, June 6 at 1:00 

PM.  



 This Week @ Orchard Hill        Helpful Info...                   June 4, 2017 

 
1465 Three Mile Road  

 Grand Rapids, MI  

49544 

 

616.784.4060  

orchardhill.org 
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Like us and become our friend, Orchard Hill Church Fellowship Group, 

on Facebook and keep up with what is happening “On the Hill!” 

Connection Card 

OUR WORSHIP TOGETHER 
We do not seek to be traditional • We do not seek to be contemporary •  

We seek to be authentic! 

Please take the opportunity following worship to pray with someone,  
discover places for you to become more involved, or make a new friend over  

coffee and a snack. We are so glad you came, and we hope you will  
feel part of the family of God here at Orchard Hill.    

Stop by the Connection   

Corner for more information! 

1 enjoy the fellowship in the lobby by grabbing a coffee 

and locating a seat in the sanctuary. 

2 worship 

Orchard Hill Church exists to see hundreds of 

families and individuals in our surrounding                

neighborhoods become committed followers 

of Christ through discipleship, service, and 

3 fill out the Connection Card at the bottom of the             

bulletin and place it in the offering plate.  

4 connect 

see us at the Connection Corner, visit our 

website, and like our Facebook page.  

                                 There are many ways to 

5 come back for worship next week and stick with us 

for six weeks. We’d love to see you 

again and get to know you. 

Questions? Email Pastor Kathy Bartels at kathyb@orchardhill.org. 

6:30 PM Worship Band - Sanctuary 

7:00 PM Worship Singers - Sanctuary 

10:00 AM Worship Service - On the Hill 

Welcome to Our Gathering! 
This morning we continue a message series that focuses on those 

dumb decisions we have all made and how we might avoid them in the 
future. As we dig into the book of Proverbs we will discover true       

wisdom that we can act on. 

 

6:30 PM Stephen’s Ministry - Conference Room 

7:00 PM The Flock - Studio 1 

_____ Arts Camp 

Gathering Music 
Call to Worship 
Introduction of OH 2017 Graduates 
Greeting One Another 
Praise and Worship 
Prayer 
Offering/Media Ministry 
Message: Wisdom in Our Work - Greg Salmon 
 Bible Reading: Proverbs 6:6-11 (pg. 991) 
Graduate Tribute Video 
Graduate Recognition 
Congregational Blessing 
Rose Ceremony 
Parting Blessing 

F 

I WOULD LIKE TO GET INFORMATION ON THE FOLLOWING: 

_____ How to become a Christian  ____ Baptism 

_____ Membership   ____ Tithe Envelopes 

_____ Electronic Giving   ____ Children’s Ministry 

_____ Student Ministry   ____ Adult Ministry 

_____ Small Groups   ____ Mailbox 

_____ The Flock (18-30yr)                

Nate Dewaal 
and Lucas 
Knauf took a 
trip with Pastor 
Bob to DQ trip 
for completing 
the 3rd Grade 
Bible memory      
challenge.  

1:00 PM Hope/Joy Circle - Russ’ Restaurant  


